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ONE ADULT AND TWO CHILDREN INJURED AFTER VEHICLE STRIKES
BUSINESS

SUFFOLK, Virginia (August 30, 2021) Suffolk Fire & Rescue and Suffolk Police units 

responded to a motor vehicle accident in the 3000 block of Kings Highway in the 

Driver Village.

Emergency Communications was contacted at 7:15 p.m. for a reported multiple 

vehicle crash involving a vehicle into a commercial store.  Fire units arrived at 7:18 

p.m. to find a vehicle through a storefront window.

Several patients were evaluated with one adult and two children transported to a local 

hospital with injuries not considered life-threatening.

 

Battalion Chief David Harrell stated that due to the structural damage to the business, 

the business was evaluated by the Rescue Company for structural stability.  Fire units 

secured utilities to the structure and the building inspector responded at request of the

Incident Commander.  The incident is under investigation by the Suffolk Police 

Department.  

Responding units included Battalion 2; Engine 10; Medic 10; EMS 2; Ladder 5; 

Rescue 1; Safety 1 and the Suffolk Police Department.
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